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Mr. Luckett I am referencing 21 Amend0006. I am voicing disapproval of adding drive thru
lanes to restaurants along Hurstborne Lane. These establishments (Chilies, Carrabas, and new
tenant of old Mimi's Cafe) are not fast food restaurants. They already offer carry out. They
also serve alcohol. Adding drive thru lanes would complicate rather than enhance their
service. This is already a busy area because of the Lowes store. Traffic in this area of
Hurstborne Lane is easily snarled. How would service of alcohol be handled in a drive thru??
Sinage, lighting etc would need to be added. Have these restaurants requested this?? Thank
you for your attention to these important issues. Barbara Ritchie, Plainview resident. 502-
724-3588.

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S10, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone
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